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29

th
  September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                            

HARVEST FESTIVAL 2017 

 

Our Harvest Assembly this year will be on Friday 6
th

 October at 10.20am.  This year we will be supporting 

our Local Food Bank. 

 

There will be a limited number of spaces for parents to attend this event. If you wish to attend please return 

the slip below as soon as possible to the office only, or send an email to office@firsfarm.enfield.sch.uk  

to ensure we do not go over the safe limit. We will allocate 50 places on a first come first served basis.  

 

 

Contributions of tins, packets of food and toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrush etc.) will be gratefully 

received from all and should be brought to the school hall on the morning of Friday 6
th
 October. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. Jane Pomfret 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 2017 

 

 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………..  Class …….. 

 

I wish to attend the Harvest Festival. 

 

 

 

Name …………………………. .................................................................                                                                                     

                                                                                                  parent/carer   
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